
 

March 18, 2025 
 
Dear CCHS Parents and Students, 

Student course registration begins this week. All students will have the opportunity to meet with their 
counselor to review course recommendations and build their course list for the 2025-2026 school 
year. The goal is to help students build a schedule that is both challenging and manageable. While 
colleges seek students who challenge themselves academically by taking advanced courses, including 
Honors and AP when qualified, it's essential to maintain a balanced schedule.  

The course registration process, which begins with recommendations from current academic 
teachers, is outlined on the school website. Counselors will meet students to discuss course 
placement and for students to select electives according to the following schedule:  

• Current juniors - Thursday, March 20 and Friday, March 21 
• Current sophomores - Monday, March 24 and Tuesday, March 25 
• Current freshmen - Thursday, March 27 and Friday, March 28. 

If a student meets course prerequisites but is not placed in the appropriate level, he/she should 
contact the student’s current teacher. Counselors will be available after March 28th to address parent 
questions about course placement recommendations.  
 

 
W. Kurt Telford, Head of School 
 

 
Sarah Sovchen, Director of Counseling Services 

https://www.charlottecatholic.org/departments/counseling/course-selection

